

ទស្សនវិស័យៈ ការអភិវឌ្ឍប្រកបដោយនិរន្តរភាពសម្រាប់ប្រទេសកម្ពុជា Vision: Sustainable development for Cambodia

To: CCC members/donors/partners

Re: CCC postponement on several large events

Date: 13 March 2020

Dear CCC members/donors/partners:

CCC hopes you all are doing well. As you are aware, the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) been named a global pandemic by the World Health Organization, as cases have been confirmed in many countries around the world. As of yesterday, Cambodian government confirmed five cases of COVID-19.

With instruction from Cambodian government, World Health Organization (WHO) and guidance from CCC Executive Committee (Excom) as well as your safety, CCC would like to inform you that several large events to be organized in March and April 2020 such as Annual General Meeting/30<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of CCC (26 March), HR Learning Forum (20 March), and Finance Learning Forum (24 April) will be postponed.

CCC will inform you later about the new dates of these events. CCC continues to work with you all in small groups/events with carefully monitoring status of COVID-19 and using online platforms as possible alternatives. In order to keep yourself updated on the status of COVID-19, please kindly visit:

http://cdcmoh.gov.kh/ and/or https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019

CCC wishes to thank you all so much for your continuous support on our mission and mandate. We apology for any inconveniences the postponement of these events may cause.

We look forward to your cooperation.

With best regards,

Kristen Rasmussen

Chair of Executive Committee (ExCOM)

Cooperation Committee for Cambodia (CCC)

Soeung Saroeun

Executive Director

Cooperation Committee for Cambodia (CCC)